
To: Chilmark Board of Selectmen 
From: Joan Malkin 
Date: 4 December 2015 
Re: Reappointment to the MVC 
 
I would like to be considered for reappointment to the Martha’s Vineyard 
Commission with effect from 1 January 2016. 
 
This would be, I think, my 3rd full year as the Town’s appointee.  I have been a 
regular attendee at Commission meetings throughout my tenure.  This past year, I 
served on the selection committee for the new Executive Director; I currently serve 
on the Executive Committee and the Finance Committee; and I am chair of the 
Planning and Economic Development Committee.  In addition, I have been active in 
reviewing a number of Commission policies – namely the DRI checklist and the 
Building Demolition policy. 
 
I hope you will consider my continuing interest in serving the Town as its appointee. 
 
 


